
 
  

 

 

Date:  8/5/2022 

 

Attn:   Debbi 

 

RE: HVAC  

 Environmental Center 

 

 

 

We propose to supply and replace the existing furnace located in the closet next to the offices 

and the central air. The new furnace will be a Rheem 95% efficient, sealed combustion and the 

condensing unit will be a 13 SEER. This will be done for the sum of 

$9,850.00 
 

ADD  

We propose to supply and install a two zone system. One zone will be for the two offices next to 

the furnace room and the other zone will be for the remaining area. We will add one return in the 

adjacent office. This will be done for the sum of 

          $6,475.00 
 

 

We propose to supply and install a new furnace and condensing unit for the conference room. 

This unit will be located in the storage area. This will be a non-condensing mid-efficiency  

Rheem furnace. The condensing unit will be located out the side of the storage room. This 

includes insulated ductwork. We will install one supply grille up high and the other return grille 

will be low. The gas line will be exposed on the outside of the building. This will be done for the 

sum of  

          $12,825.00 
 

 

 

 

Excluding  

Line Voltage Wiring 

State and local permit fees (if needed) 

Concrete pad  (if needed) 

Professional cleaning  

Ceiling repair (if damaged) 

 

 

 
 

Telephone:  (920) 766-2835 

Fax           :  (920) 766-2411 



 

 

 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to bid on this project.  We look forward to working with you on 

this and other projects. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Troy Baumgart 

Project Manager 

Baumgart Mechanical Inc. 

troyb@baumgartmechanical.com 

 

mailto:troyb@baumgartmechanical.com

